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WRITTEN QUESTION E-2211/08
by Jules Maaten (ALDE)
to the Commission

Subject: Less frequent oil changes

1. Is the European Commission familiar with the article by Charles Sanders on the subject of 
changing motor oil that appeared in De Telegraaf on 4 April 2008?

2. Does the Commission share the article’s finding that the number of oil changes can be greatly 
reduced by driving at least ten times as far with the same motor oil, without this having any effect on 
the quality of the oil?


